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February 14th 2020

Dear Parents/Carers
On Monday of this week all Year 11 students were involved in a session on revision provided by Positively Mad (Making a Difference) and in the evening, parents and carers had the opportunity of attending also. Year 11 have their final set of mock exams in the week beginning March 2nd and as there are now only 9 school weeks to the beginning of the main public exam season, revision should be very high on their agenda. This week students in Year 11 received their mock marks from the most recent exams and the results for your sons and daughters are available on Moodle. On Thursday March 5th Year 11 will also all be watching a live streaming of ‘Macbeth’ from London as part of their exam preparation.
Congratulations go to our Year 8 Handball team who are now through to the Lancashire finals and to Holly who plays for the under 14s Lancashire Girls’ squad – they beat Oxfordshire and are now through to the national final in May where they will play Middlesex.
Lancashire’s Information, Advice and Support Team will be running a six week course "Making Sense of Special Needs" for parents and carers after the February half term. The course is on Mondays between February 24th and March 30th from 9.30-11.30am at Wyre Youth Zone in Fleetwood. Subjects covered will include:
· The 2015 Special Needs Code of Practice
· Support for children at school –who does what
· Education Health and Care Plans
· Behavioural issues
 
On Monday of this week the school Governors approved the updated Behaviour for Learning Policy which will now go on the website. There are only minor changes from the policy we have used for the past couple of years but there is now explicit reference to mobile phones. Students are very aware that mobile phones are not allowed to be used or seen in school and that if phones are seen at all they will be confiscated and will only be returned to a parent or carer at the end of the school day. As in many other schools we strongly believe that students benefit from not having access to their phone during the day and we would ask you to support this by not communicating with your sons and daughters by mobile during the school day. 
I hope all our students and staff have a very enjoyable half term break.
With best wishes
[bookmark: _GoBack]Andrew Waller
Upcoming events:
Half term: Monday 17th – Friday 21st February (New York Trip leaves on Thursday 20th)
Thursday 27th February: Year 8 Options Evening 6pm
Thursday 5th March: Year 8 Parents’ Evening

SEN Drop in clinics with Mrs Darkin (SENCO)
28th Feb
6th March
13 March
27th March
All 2.30-5pm
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